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ñThe Headlinerò 
Newsletter of the Northern Ohio Regional Group #20 

Early Ford V-8 Club of America  
Our 51st Year 

Volume 27 Number  10                                                                                   October 2020  

Mission Statement: ñTo preserve and authentically maintain vehicles manufactured by the Ford Motor Company for 
the model years 1932 through 1953 inclusive, and to serve as an accurate and technical source of information  

concerning these automobiles for the benefit of its members as well as the general public.ò 

Officers & Board 2020 
 
President: Jeep Iacobucci 
Vice President: Jack Bukszar 
Secretary: Neal Garland 
Treasurer: Dan & Diane Francis 

Directors 
Ken Bruening 
Rich Jandrey 
Steve Kronen 
Beth Schilling 

 
All Meetings are held at  
Stow Community Center  

3800 Graham Road 
Stow, OH 

òKick Tiresó: 7:00 
Meeting Begins: 7:30 
Ends: 10:00 or Sooner 

 
Website: 

www.norgv8club.org 
 

Editor 
Annette & Craig Gorris 
10160 Echo Hill Drive 
Brecksville OH 44141 

440-526-6138 
annette.gorris@gmail.com 

  
I seriously hope this letter finds you all in good health.  There 
really ain't much to expound  on for obvious reasons.  I haven't 
been doing much and tired of looking for things to do.  Alt-
hough I did experience a little excitement last week. I found 
myself looking for my glasses without my glasses.   
    
I recently had a email board meeting pertaining to elections for 
the new year. The over all consensus was to keep it status quo until we get back to 
normal.  
   

 If you have any ideas of any thing to do as a group to try to keep our continuity, 
would be greatly appreciated. I myself am a little skeptical about a gathering.  I 
thought about doing a day trip to an ice cream treat some where. Or even a BYOB 
sit in and share some laughs.   
      
Contributions of a story or an unusual experience with your V8 would bring a 
smile while enjoying our newsletter.  
 
     What was Henry Fords nickname? 
     "Crazy Henry" 
     

 God Bless you all and stay safe. Please keep your prayers in mind for our shut-ins 
 
 
 

    NjoyurV8B4its2L8. 
      
H``k 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

   

NO OCTOBER MEETING 
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 2020 Activities At A Glance 
 

NOTE: All Activities Contingent on the  
Ohio Governor DeWineõs Decision to Resume 

Public Activities 
 

¶ No More Meetings at the Stow Community Center.  
It is Closed for the remainder of the year.  If anything changes, we 
will notify you in this Newsletter 

 
 

 

 
Your Editors Need Your Help! 

 
As a result of the COVID 19, our reserve of articles and photos is becoming low.  We will 
attempt to continue to search for items for your Newsletter.  Unfortunately, without out-
ings and activities, there is nothing to share with you.   
 
If you have something newsworthy to share with our club, if you have a story about  
your V-8, or if there is an interesting photo of club activities, please send it to us. 

Death of Member 
 

Moses (Morrie) Dannenhirsh, an Early Ford V-8 Club of 
America and Northern Ohio RG member for over 30 years,  
passed away earlier this month. He was a retired school 
teacher who enjoyed vintage vehicles. Morrie owned a 
1937 Ford Cabriolet, which he sold to member Pat Rooney, 
a 1936 Buick Roadmaster and a 1969 Corvette.  In addi-
tion to being a member of NORG he was also a long time 
member of AACA, His obituary is listed below. 
 
Morrie Dannenhirsh age 80, passed away on Saturday, 
September 26, 2020. Beloved husband of the late Wendy 
Dannenhirsh (nee Kaufman); dear brother of the late Mar-
jorie Seal. Survived by Mordechai Seal, Elana Flax and 
Joel Seal. Graveside services were held at Mt. Olive Ceme-
tery, 27855 Aurora Rd, Solon, OH 44139  


















